COVID-19 RESPONSE AND POLICIES
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Author: Anna Friend
Overview: In response to the COVID 19 situation we have set out the following information so that students, schools and parents know how we intend to move forward, with the current government guidelines in mind.
Any change on the current status and guidelines will result in a change to our policies and actions.

For Quirky Bird Juniors
It is our intention to resume classes in September when normal schools are open to all years.
We are aiming to return to our former venue in Wootton Bassett.
Entry Procedure will be as follows;
· All children to enter through the back door
· All children will have their temperature taken by Infra-red scanner before they enter the building. Any child with an elevated temperature will not be able to attend the session.
· Viricidal Hand Gel will be issued as the children enter the session room and again when they leave.
· All surfaces will have been wiped down with Viricidal wipes prior to entry
· All activities will exclude physical interaction whilst still maintaining maximum fun!!
· 1m+  will be maintained whenever possible. 
· 10 minute wipe down between each session.
· Any child with COVID symptoms must not attend the session.
Probable changes;
· A change in start time to enable the 10 minute changeover time avoiding congestion
Possible changes;
· The necessity for a parent volunteer to remain during the Minis session to enable supervised toilet visits. This will only be necessary if we have to use the main church space rather than the upstairs room due to space restrictions.
· A change in session fee. This will become necessary if I have to limit the amount of children in each session to comply with government guidelines.
· A change in venue – currently the Methodist Church is not able to confirm that they will be open for hire from September. 
· A one way exit and entry procedure.



